
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, May 3, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

Clothing: We are looking forward to some warmer weather and should be able to be using all of the 

play fields soon.  Thank you for continuing to send appropriate wear for the conditions as they not 

only change daily but throughout the day.  

 

Rik Leaf: We are excited to have Rik Leaf here May 3-6th to work with all of our students. This will 

be a fun time.  

 

Speeches: Congratulations to our grade 4-6 students who took part in our school speech contest. The 

students did very well. Brody Newsham earned 1st place, Mary Leuenberger 2nd place, and Charlie 

Vibert and Kailey Amboe shared third place. Brenden Hatton, Lily Meekes, and Corben Newsham 

also participated and did very well. It takes a lot of courage to get up and speak in front of your peers.  

 

Chicks: We are hatching some chicks in our K/1 classroom in a couple of weeks. The students are 

excited to see the new babies.   

 

Talent Show: Students are busy practicing for the auditions for the virtual talent show that will be 

shown on Wednesday, June 23rd.  The auditions are on May 12 just to make sure they are suitable 

for school. The actual filming will take place later.  We have a lot of great talent here so we are 

hoping that students will be willing to show everyone else.   

 

Track Meet:  We are hoping to have our school track meet in June as there will not be a district meet 

this year.  

 

Bike to School:  The last day of May and the first week of June is the bike to school week and anyone 

who would like to participate is welcome to do join in.  The RCMP will be here on Monday, May 31st 

at 8am to help with traffic control. We are thinking of having primary students start at the Edwards’ 

place (if they are able to bike 1km) and bike to the school. For older primary and/or intermediate 

students we were thinking we could go from the Hatton’s which is about 5km.  If students are 

planning to bike farther then that they must be wearing a vest (we will provide) and let us know so 

that we will be on the lookout for them if they do not arrive on time. If you would like to bike with 

your child/ren please join us or if you can help with some traffic control that would be great too.  

Some of the staff will be biking most days and students are welcome to join us.  Students are welcome 

to bike from their own houses if they are able. ☺ 

   

Mission Statement 
Together we challenge, encourage and support all learners to be responsible for developing their 

abilities with respect for self, others and the environment. 
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Some upcoming dates:  
• May 3-6th                        Rik Leaf is here to work with all of our students 
• Fri. May 7th                     Pro-D Sessions- no school for students 
• Wed. May 12th                 Talent Show Auditions 
• Mon. May 24th                Victoria Day- no school  
• Tuesday, May 25th     Welcome to K from 1:15-2:30pm 
• Monday, May 31st          Police Escort for bike to school week at 8am  
• May 31-June 4                Bike to school week  
 

 

 

   

    
Clearview has a webpage. Check us out at http://www.clearview.prn.bc.ca/ 

    You can use the webpage to access all newsletters, school information and PAC news.  I will update it 
with news, photos, and schedules regularly. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. S. Hartman 

Clearview Elementary-Secondary School 

250-781-3333 

shartman@prn.bc.ca 

http://www.clearview.prn.bc.ca/

